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Thank you and good luck to all of our future farmers!
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Future Farmers of America Week is being observed around America during February 18-25,

2017.

Thank you and good luck to all of our future farmers throughout the Southern Tier and

Finger Lakes regions, as well as across New York State and the nation!



Read more HERE.

https://www.ffa.org/participate/events/ffa-week

